
FHS Senior Class Parking Spot Painting Sign-Up 
 
Dear Senior Class, 
 
We hope this message finds you well as we approach an exciting time in our high school 
journey! This year FHS seniors will have the opportunity to personalize a parking spot in the 
student parking lot. This is a new tradition that will be cherished as a part of our senior year as 
well as leave a legacy for all future Falcons.  We are thrilled to announce that this opportunity 
has come to FHS!  You can design your own space, or work with friends to create a continuous 
design over several spaces.  As a BONUS - These spots will be yours every school day!​
​
 
To ensure everything runs smoothly and fairly, we kindly ask everyone interested to complete 
the following:   
 

●​ Register your car and obtain your parking permit from Ms Volpe 
●​ Submit Spot interest and Designs on the FHS Parking Lot Interest and Design 

Submission by Sept 13th. If you are part of a group applying to make the same 
design only 1 person needs to complete the Application Form.  

●​ Read, sign, and submit the FHS Senior Parking Spot Painting Contract to the main office 
by Sept 13th. THIS MUST BE COMPLETED BY ALL STUDENTS PARTICIPATING. 

●​ After design approval this will be completed by Sept 20th- Pay the painting fee OF $40- 
this is a fundraiser for the senior class 

●​ Show up on basecoat day to prepare a spot  Oct 3rd 
●​ Show up on painting day to get your creativity on Oct  4th after school till 7 pm or Oct 5th 

3 - 7 pm 
 
Please adhere to the deadlines to guarantee your spot and allow us to schedule the painting 
process promptly. If you have any questions or concerns, contact Mrs Burger 
lynn.burger@fpsk12.net or Sajan Pinnamaraju fpspinnamarajus28@stu.fpsk12.net  
 
Let's make this year's parking spots a true reflection of our unique personalities and memorable 
high school experiences! We can't wait to see the creativity and enthusiasm that each of you will 
bring to this tradition. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. Here's to a fantastic senior year! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Sajan Pinnamarju 
Senior Class President 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxm-jMyAjTN-OYQjRyd18EqLNKPQT2S5cLvVl2M2vjNCjswA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxm-jMyAjTN-OYQjRyd18EqLNKPQT2S5cLvVl2M2vjNCjswA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YDtyooG6p3lya9S7mqlzRfrJEPL3uMGJEWpZ3fVBLPw/edit
mailto:lynn.burger@fpsk12.net
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